Aquatic Invasive Species (AIS) Updates
Andrew Teal
1/1/18-1/12/18
· Worked with Melissa Kraft to complete and submit Clean Boats Clean Waters grant reimbursements for Lake Superior and Iron River to the DNR. No snags or mistakes needed correcting, which was great to hear! Payments are being processed. 
· Continued work on DNR AIS grant reporting
· Began planning for Northwoods Cooperative Weed Management Area meeting on January 16th. 
· Set up meeting time for Invasive Species ID Day with our partner Susan Nelson at the US Forest Service
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Helped Ramona answer grant-related and worksite-specific questions 
